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Nichole Baldinger

From: Molly Kapeluck
Sent: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 5:28 PM
To: Barbara Babbitt; Christopher J. Meager; Clark DeVitis; Dave France; Matt Shaughnessy; Nichole 

Baldinger; Richard Brandenburg; Rocco Yeargin
Subject: FW: Proposed trail 

Nichole, 
 
I don't know if you got this too.  If not, here it is for the next agenda. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Andrew Thacker <athacker1014@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 11:02 AM 
To: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org> 
Subject: Proposed trail  
 
I am a resident on Thursby rd extension. I would like an update on the willadale trail. I previously read that 
funding was pulled from nexus fund and other funding will be needed. 
I am 100% against this trail as well as all my surrounding neighbors. I’m not exactly sure which council 
member is lying stating thursby rd residents are happy for the trail.  
 
It was stated that the trail would be used as an escape route in the event of pipeline emergency/ explosion. 
Who in their right mind would drive ON TOP of a pipeline if it was faulty.  This trail is overall a waste of 
money and has no practical use. The estimated cost is also a joke. The amount of clearing and grubbing 
required just to make access would be over the projected project value. Not including stabilization of ground 
or material.  
An updated on the plausibility would be appreciated.  
 
Andrew Thacker  
330-962-5942 
 
 
 


